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Report on TC meeting held in conjunction with the 133st AES convention 
San Francisco, CA, USA, October 27th, 2012 

Attendees:	
Jackie Green, Audio-Technica, jagreen@atus.com
Ken Platz, Shure Inc., platz_ken@shure.com
Helmut Wittek, Schoeps, wittek@schoeps.de
Tad Rollow, Sennheiser, tad.rollow@sennheiser.com
Douglas McKinnie, Indiana University, d.mckinnie@gmail.com
Eddy Bøgh Brixen, EBB-consult/DPA Microphones, ebb@ebb-consult.com

The meeting was convened by chair Eddy B. Brixen. 

Report from AES132
The report was accepted as written.

AES International Conference 2014
Prior to the TC meeting the Conference Policies Committee (CPC) was informed about the status of the conference on microphone technology which is under. The feedback from the CPC was encouraging. Now we must provide the final proposal and final date a.s.a.p. in order to make it possible for the CPC to allocate a conference numbers as there are many different conferences in the pipeline during 2014. 

The conference organizing committee was presented as it looked at the time of the meeting:

David Josephson, Josephson Engineering
Ron Streicher, (Ron Streicher)
Douglas McKinnie, Indiana University
Jackie Green, Audio Technica
Eddy B. Brixen, EBB-consult/DPA Microphones

(After the TC meeting the following people joined the committee:
Jürgen Breitlow, Neumann, and Veronique Larcher, Sennheiser)

Asilomar Conference Grounds, Asilomar, CA, USA, have been selected as the venue for the conference. 

The date for the conference was discussed and the period of June 23rd-27th 2014 was chosen as this does not conflict with other events related to our business. The final date has to be decided. 

Regarding the quality and the number of papers expected it was discussed to establish a list of researchers who work in the field of microphone technology. At a conference like this it is more likely to have contributions from the academia than from manufacturers. 

The chair will take the steps to move on with the preparation.

Proposals for upcoming conventions
For the AES134 it was decided to forward these proposals:
1 Tutorial: Understanding microphone specifications (DLJ, follow up on X85).
2 Workshop: PA-miking. (What is important regarding specs, set-up, alignment regarding microphones on lectern, on musical instruments, stage pick-up, etc.)

We will look into other proposals for the upcoming convention and offer our assistance providing panelists if needed.

Emerging trends
A paper prepared by Audio-Technica researchers entitled “On the Study of Ionic Microphones” was presented at this convention.

Any other business
None.

Minutes by Eddy B. Brixen

